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Weekly Communication to Parents/Carers | Friday 26 April 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Here are the latest school messages and updates for your information plus details of any letter sent home during the last 
week. 
 

MESSAGES 

School All We are asking parents/carers who need to pick up their child before the end of the                
school day, to report to the visitor reception to collect them​. For safeguarding             
purposes pupils will not be permitted to wait in the car park for their lift or go up to                   
the car park without their parent/carer coming down to the visitor reception. Thank             
you for your cooperation and supporting our safeguarding procedures. 

Mr Colebourne First Bus 
Users 

Please be aware of timetable changes to the First Bus X3/X4 service taking place              
from Sunday 28 April. An updated timetable can be viewed ​here​. Other First Bus              
routes may also be affected and we would advise students to check before travelling              
on Monday morning. 
Additionally, the X4 service to Bristol at 15:30 will now stop in the school car park.                
Information regarding this change has been shared with students and sent to parents             
and carers of children who we know use the service. A copy is linked ​here​. 

Mr Southon Year 8 Pupil Receptionists in Year 8​ - our new initiative begins next week and we are 
looking forward to pupils performing this new role in our visitor reception. 

Mr Hodgson Year 12 Year 12 Enrichment Week letters have gone home with students.​  The week will 
involve a range of activities aimed at looking at options for after sixth-form, including 
CV/Personal Statement writing and experiences of interviews and applications. There 
are also optional trips being planned, including climbing and surfing.  ​Please return 
the letter with the permission slip as soon as possible.  

Mrs Butler Year 7 & 8 w/c 29 April. 

Year 7 are making; FRUIT SALAD 

Year 8 are making: FRUIT CRUMBLE 

Ingredients lists have been sent home with the students and are on Class Charts.  

Mrs Collins Year 7 
drama club 

Tickets on sale as of tomorrow for Alice in Wonderland! ​Please come along to              
support! Tickets available from PA department. 

Mrs Collins Year 11 Revision for exam ​- students should read DNA and keep their notes up to date.               
Ensure booklet on Curious incident is complete and ready to use. Any questions             
come and see me or email. 

Ms Tallis & 
Mrs Cameron 

Year 11 & 
Year 13 ACD 
students 

The 10 hour GCSE and AS exam is next week on Thursday 2 and Friday 3 May​. We                  
know that students can really enjoy this experience if they are fully prepared.             
Students should come to all lunchtime sessions until the exam. They must plan what              
they would like to work on; board is for sale from the Art Department. 
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https://www.firstgroup.com/uploads/maps/X3-X3A-X4_booklet-WEB.pdf
http://www.stkaths.org.uk/media/1854/x4-bus-timetable-amendments-april-2019-26-april-2019.pdf
http://www.stkaths.org.uk/media/1826/letter-to-year-8-parents-pupil-receptionists.pdf
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Mrs Ivey Year 7 Science club will start again next week (2 May​) and will run each week this term                
with Mr Cullwick in lab 3 from 3:30-4:15pm. Students will be working on a project to                
share at a science fair in June. 

Mrs Ivey Year 10 Revision for the Year 10 mocks continues over the next week. Students must             
complete the Seneca assignments set for them to revise chapters B4&5, C3&4 and             
P3&4. 

Mrs Ivey Year 11 There will be biology revision after school Wednesday 1 May (lab 8) and chemistry              
revision after school Thursday 2 May (lab 5). ​There will also be biology revision              
Monday lunchtime (lab 8) and chemistry revision Thursday lunchtime (lab 1).           
Students should also be revising at home and have been set work to revise the               
required practicals on the Seneca website. 

Miss Adams All years Instrumental lessons have all re-started again this week​. Timetables have gone to            
tutors and will be displayed on the noticeboard outside the practice rooms. If you              
have any questions regarding your son/daughters lesson time please email me on:            
adamsa@skdrive.org 

Ms Jefferson Year 11 Mock Language Paper 2 next Wednesday​ -  make sure you know the exam structure! 

Not happy with Paper 1? Want to improve by 2 or 3 grades? Re-do your paper or                 

complete another paper and share it with your teacher or me! 

 
 

LETTERS​ THIS WEEK- click ​here​ to see all letters from this academic year 

All Amendments to X4 First Bus Service 

UPCOMING EVENTS - click ​here​ to see all upcoming events 

06 May 
02 May 
23 May 
24 May 

May Bank Holiday 
Year 7 Drama Club Performance - Alice in Wonderland 
19:00-21:00 Performing Arts Festival 
End of Term 5 

ST KATHERINE’S SCHOOL 

Ham Green North Somerset BS20 0HU 
Telephone: 01275 373737 Email: ​school@skdrive.org 

Follow us on ​Facebook​ and ​Twitter 
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http://www.st-katherines.n-somerset.sch.uk/parents/#letters-home
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http://www.facebook.com/stkaths/
https://twitter.com/stkathsschool

